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DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, EDUCATION, AND WELFARE

OFFiCE OF THE SECRETARY

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20201

September 14, 1977

Mr. Howar W. Bremer
Patent nsel
Wisconsln Alumni Research Foundation
Post Office Box 7365
Madison, Wisconsin 53707

Dear Mr. Bremer:

Thank you for your letter of August 30, 1977, transmitting a proposed
form of license to the Government to be used for both domestic and
foreign applications on inventions being administered under your
Institutional Patent Agreement ..

We have no objection to the use of the suggested form so long as
we are informed when foreign patent applications have been filed .

.Sincerely yours,

1-([70/
Norman J. Latker
Patent Counsel


